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Runners from across the world are arriving in Hermann this morning - Will stay here overnight

Tue, 08/02/2011 - 9:45am — J. Noedel-Publisher

     

If you are driving on Hwy. 19 South this morning, use great care as 14 runners from across the

world are running on the west shoulder of the road, toward Hermann.

PHOTO:  Rainer Koch, from Germany, leading the pack of 14 runners this morning. 

He was approaching the intersection of Hwy. 19 and Frene Creek Rd. -- from the

South -- at about 9:15 a.m.

Runners -- men and women -- are expected to begin arriving in Hermann shortly after 10:00

a.m.

Fortunately, the runners are scheduled to stop in Hermann and rest until tomorrow.  They will

not try to run in today's forecast 102-103 degree heat.  They will leave early tomorrow

morning; their destination for tomorrow is Bowling Green, Mo.

The LA-NY Footrace 2011 is a 3,200 mile, 70-stage race which started on June 19 and will end

on Aug. 27.  Runners are from across the globe, including Germany, England, France, Italy, the

Netherlands, Japan, and one runner from the U.S.

To read more about the LA-NY Footrace 2011, click here.

BELOW:  A very friendly Patrick Malandain, from France, stopped to pose for a photo

and and chat
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